
Week of February 25, 2002:

Gould Evans approved a site mock-up of the exposed cast-in-place concrete
wall finish on Wednesday.  This finish will be the basis for all future
exposed walls.(See attached file: CIP Wall Mock-Up.JPG)

Cox Concrete continued pouring foundations this week.  The site wall
foundation was poured along the south property line.(See attached file:
Concrete Placement Via Pump.MPG)

The retaining wall of the gray water holding tank and south stair has been
poured and mechanical sleeve placement has begun at the mechanical room.
(See attached file: Gray Water Tank Wall.JPG)
(See attached file: Placing Wall Foundation.JPG)

Coastal Mechanical completed the steam tie-in work and this work has been
backfilled.(See attached file: Cover on steam bypass North.JPG)

Centex Rooney's corporate safety office held a Safety Kick-Off meeting for
the building MEPF trades. Trinity Fabricators (structural steel) also
attended this kick-off meeting, and will attend a future meeting with
corporate safety to specifically dicuss and review the new OSHA steel
erection rules.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me.

Cathy Underhill
Centex Rooney Construction Company

(Note: photo files are unavailable at this time)


